ROUTE 9 WIDENING PROJECT
MASSDOT APPOINTMENT

Mr. Richard Masse and Ms. Susan Draves of MassDOT, District 2, will be on hand to address the Route 9
widening project and to request signatures for the temporary construction easements.

MassDOT is scheduled to meet with the Hadley Select Board on June 3, 2015 to discuss the entire
project, including the possibility of the Town replacing water lines all the way to East Sireet,

The project Is expected to be advertised in September 2015,
The Town of Hadley will raise money for the water lines in October 2015.
Construction is expected to commence in summer 2016.

Please take a vote on the construction easements.




